
To: Pima County
Clerk of the Board

From: Dr. Daisy Rodriguez Pitel.
Interim Executive Director, MEC

Date: June 5, 2023

Subject: Revised Memo for New Appointments and Resignations of Commissioners

Please note the following individuals are being requested for New Appointments to the
Metropolitan Education Commission. The second listing is of Commissioners who have resigned
as a Commissioner.

New Commissioner Appointments

Dr. Irene Robles-Lopez, Community Colleges
José Gastelum, Public Schools Superintendent

Commissioner Resignations

Hannah Lui, Youth Commissioner
James Wiltbank, Religious Community
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